Swansea Primary School
Department for Education, Children and Young People
25 Franklin Street, Swansea, TAS 7190
PO BOX 21, Swansea, TAS 7190
Phone: (03) 6257 8126 swansea.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au



Ist September 2025

Dear Families,

On Thursday the 18th of September, Grade 3 to Grade 6 will be visiting Bicheno Primary School for an East Coast combined sports gala day. Schools participating in this event include Orford Primary School, Triabunna District School, Swansea Primary School, Bicheno Primary School, St Marys District School and St Helens District School. This will be a wonderful chance for students to connect with peers from the east coast. The following is an itinerary for our day:

9:10am - Travel by bus to BPS
10:00am - Participate in sporting activities
2:30 - Arrive back at SPS

We are pleased to accept the invitation to this gala day and our students are very excited to participate. If you do not wish for your child to participate in this excursion, please make contact with the school office on 6257 8126 or email swansea.primary@decyp.tas.gov.au.

Best wishes,

Saskia Sparshott Grade 2/3 Teacher Anna Knowles Principal

